January 26, 1976

Richard Bird

DUNCAN, B.C.

Dear Mr. Bird:

RE: SECIIB AND MACKENZIE/BENNETT ARBITRATION CASES

This is to confirm that you will arbitrate the disputes between AUCE Local 1 and the University of British Columbia as listed above.

The hearing of these disputes will take place on March 3, 4 and 5, 1976 in the Bowen Room, Cecil Green.

Sincerely,

Marcel Dionne, Chairperson Grievance Committee

cc: Ian Mackenzie, President, AUCE Local 1 Mr. W. Clark, Assistant Director of Personnel, UBC

MD/PS